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  Hello Everyone,

Thank you again for your continued support of the Caregiver TLC Project. Thanks to your efforts, and generous funding support from Southminster, we have
over 100 caregivers registered to engage in the Caregiver TLC Programming. We are actively offering the Programming to caregivers and are continuing our
outreach efforts to inform caregivers in our community of this opportunity. 

We would like to offer you and/or members of your organizations the opportunity to be trained in the delivery of the Caregiver TLC Program. This training
is FREE and will include consultations and support from Dr. Ann Bilbrey, one of the developers of the Caregiver TLC Program. 

Those trained in the delivery of the Caregiver TLC Program will be able to facilitate Caregiver TLC Workshops for the duration of the research portion of the
Caregiver TLC Project. After the research portion of the Caregiver TLC Project has concluded, those organizations with a staff member trained in the
Caregiver TLC program delivery will have the opportunity to offer the Program to clients in their organizations.  

The training includes six-2 hour virtual consultation sessions with Dr. Ann Bilbrey. The consultations sessions are scheduled for Thursdays from 1 to 3 pm
on the following dates:
Session 1: 10/13
Session 2: 10/20
Session 3: 10/27
Session 4: 11/13
Session 5: 11/17
Session 6: 11/18

If you are interested in this opportunity please contact our project coordinator, Dr. Jennifer Ramsey,  at rjennife@uncc.edu.

Please let us know if you have any questions and/or would like to meet with us to discuss the training in greater detail. 

Thank You
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